
New  signage  on  Easter  Road
West Stand

Hibs’ official crest along with the words ‘Hibernian Football
Club’ has been  emblazoned above the entrance to the main
reception on the West Stand at Easter Road Stadium.

The work was competed earlier today and Non-executive director
Frank Dougan said: “We are delighted with the new look to the
front of Easter Road.

“The ‘Crest on the West’ is something that has been asked for
by  supporters  for  a  long  time  through  Working  Together
meetings and other forums, and I am pleased that we have been
able to deliver it.

“It’s a small but important step in giving our home more of an
identity, and I’m sure supporters will be looking forward to
seeing it at our next game against Dumbarton.

“We’d like to thank everyone involved in making this happen,
including Impact Signs for all their support.”
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